Subject: Re: [PATCH] Cleanup the IPv6 addresses printing in /proc files
Posted by davem on Wed, 24 Oct 2007 04:18:52 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

From: Joe Perches <joe@perches.com>
Date: Tue, 23 Oct 2007 21:15:36 -0700

> On Tue, 2007-10-23 at 21:10 -0700, David Miller wrote:
> > We'll break things if we change it.

>

> Maybe, but definitely the macro names should

> reflect this brokenness.

That's a good point, we don't want to encourage further
use of these things.

Pavel, I'm going to revert this patch for now. It may
save some code lines, but it does so at the expense of
creating an interface we actually don't want more users
of.
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